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This is not something oregon state government needs to be in the middle of.  This is 

government overreach for sure.  I have never built a house or had to rebuild a house 

but this bill doesn't pass the smell test at all.  I'm sure there are already plenty of 

building codes rebuilds have to meet, why do we need to make it worse and force the 

small house views of a few on everyone?  Please vote no on this. 


